OFFICE OF '
DIRECTOR OF FINANCE AND PURCHASE/TREASURER
CITY HALL
400 LA CROSSE ST
LA CROSSE w1 54601-3396

November 7, 2013

Mayor Timothy Kabat
Finance & Personnel Committee Members

Honorable Mayor and Finance Committee Members:

The City of La Crosse received request for proposals (RFPs) for a five (5) year financial audit services
agreement on Thursday, May 30, 2013 at 11:00 a.m. for the years ending December 31, 2013 through
December 31, 2017 Twenty—two (22) requests for proposals were malled. to Certlﬁed Pubhe

The requested proposal is for ﬁna»
account areas, for the purpose of e
statements are fairly presented in cor
established by the Government Acec
_ also be required to print the audlts a
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to take all necessary steps to 1mp1ement the abeVe recommendation.

‘Sincerely yours,

Wayne Delagrave

Director of Finance/Tredsurer



